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24 May 2018       

Dear Councillor 
 

Supplementary Agenda - Council (Planning) Meeting – 30 May 2018 
 

Additional items of business 
 

By virtue of Section 100(B)4 of the Local Government Act 1972 the Chairman has agreed that 
the following items of business be considered as urgent items to enable actions resulting from 
the Minutes to be commenced. 
 

8. Proposed Traffic Regulation Order – Wiltshire Council have issued the attached draft 
traffic regulation order for consultation, it proposes the introduction of Sunday and bank 
holiday parking charges and an increase in season tickets charges – for consideration. 

 
9. Proposed diversion of footpath number 75 - Wiltshire Council have requested comment 

on the attached proposal to divert part of footpath number 75 where it passes through 
the Bath Road development – for information and comment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David J Martin 

Chief Executive 
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